
TOWN OF MADISON ATTACHMENT
IN-PERSON Q&A SESSION

Portions of the Town of Madison will be attached to the City of Madison and 
this will change many services for residents, service providers, businesses, and 
property owners. 

Join this in-person public information meeting to learn about how City of 
Madison services will impact you after October 31, 2022. Various City agencies 
will be available to answer questions such as Streets Division, Engineering 
Division,  Water Utility, Building Inspection, Metro, Madison Police Department 
and Madison Fire Department. 

Date: August 18, 2022
Time: 6-7pm

Location: Arbor Covenant Church at 
2509 McDivitt Rd, Madison, WI 53713

e-mail us at townofmadisonattachment@cityofmadison.com

or leave us a voicemail at 608-267-1188  

www.cityofmadison.com/townofmadison  

QUESTIONS?
The City of Madison Communications team will answer your question within three business 
days. Communication services are being provided in English, Spanish, Tibetan, or Mandarin. 


